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Nighttime lane closures scheduled for I-10 construction work at U.S. 301 
 

Jacksonville – As part of the I-10 and U.S. 301 interchange improvements, construction crews 

will implement lane closures and traffic pacing operations Tuesday, August 8 from 8:30 p.m. to 

5 a.m., weather and schedule permitting. 

Single and double lane closures are set for east and westbound travel lanes of I-10 between 

Yellow Water Road (C.R. 217) and U.S. 301.  

Law enforcement will also be on-site to assist in traffic pacing (rolling road block) as    

temporary traffic control. 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) selected Superior Construction Company to 

complete the $65 million interchange improvements in late February 2016. The construction is 

estimated for completion in summer 2019, schedule permitting.  

FDOT strives for safe construction zones. Travelers need to be aware of heavy equipment and 

stay within the limits of the orange cones and barrels. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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